
 

 

 

TOWN OF MARBLETOWN 

LEGAL NOTICE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board 

of the Town of Marbletown on Tuesday, June 21, 2022, at 6:10pm local time at the 

Rondout Municipal Center, 1925 Lucas Ave, Cottekill NY to hear all interested 

parties regarding a proposed local law. “A Local Law imposing a one percent 

Real Estate Transfer Tax on the conveyance of interests in real property in 

the Town, with the revenues derived from this tax to be deposited in the Town 

of Marbletown Community Preservation Fund for the purpose of preserving 

natural, scenic, historic, and open space resources for the preservation of 

community character within the Town.”  

Please take further notice that copies of the proposed Local Law are available for 

review on the Town’s website. 

By order of the Town Board of the Town of Marbletown 

Heather Moody, Town Clerk 

Dated: June 12, 2022 


